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Dear UMCSO Family, 

 I pray that you had a good summer and were able to enjoy time with family and friends. 

If we are not intentional in resting and renewing our spirits, we face the risk of running on 

empty. The prophet Isaiah talks about this in Isaiah 40:31, ñEven youths will faint and be 

weary, and the young will fall exhausted, but those who wait for the Lord shall renew their 

strength; they shall mount up with wings like eagles; they shall run and not be weary; they 

shall walk and not faint.ò  

 

 As we look at the world, we are faced with war, pandemic, violence, volatile financial 

markets, and our strength and efforts are not enough to combat these issues. Even our own 

personal concerns, whether it is health, family or work may be out of our control and dealing 

with all these things may be tiring and depleting us.  

 

 One of the concerns facing churches today is the disconnect of people from church life. 

As we look at all of these things, we can easily get discouraged but as followers of Christ, 

we should remember that Christ has promised us the power of the Holy Spirit. Time and  

time again in the Bible, we read about how God renews the strength of those who turn to 

him. Isaiah tells us that those who trust in their own understanding and depend on their own 

efforts fall down. ñBut those who wait on the Lord shall renew their strength. They shall 

mount up with wings like eagles, they shall run and not be weary, and they shall walk and 

not faint.ò Isaiah 40: 31 

 

 The Israelites faced many situations where they found themselves challenged and even 

faced exile by the Babylonians.  When there seemed to be no hope, God spoke to them 

through those who had turned to him and helped them to rebuild. He renewed their strength 

by his Spirit. We hear Godôs word to Zechariah that this renewing, rebuilding and 
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reconnecting will only happen through the power of Godôs spirit: ñNot by might, nor by power, 

but by my Spirit, says the Lord of hosts.ò  Zechariah 4:6.  We, too are in a season where 

things have been shaken, our strength is not enough and where we realize that we are tired 

and have no energy. 

 

     In these recent years, we might have struggled under the challenges and even felt the 

things we relied on crumble. As we turn to God to renew our energy, let us remember the 

things he has done in the past. God rebuilt not only the temple, but he renewed the strength 

of the Israelites when they repented of their ways of trusting in themselves and turned 

instead to God.  Unless we, too repent and return to God, we will continue to struggle and 

falter.  Friends, God wants to renew our spirits for the mission Christ has given to us to make 

disciples. Our purpose as a church is to reconnect people to Christ, who came to reconcile 

us with God. All this can only be done through the power of the Holy Spirit. 

 

     In the coming months, our theme will be: RENEW, RECONNECT AND REBUILD. Let us 

turn to God to help renew our spirits, reconnect us to the source of life and to one another 

and rebuild our church. We invite you to pray for a revival in our lives and for people to 

return to God and rebuild his church. We will have activities and events focusing on this 

theme. We look forward to seeing everyone back in church! 
 

In Christ,    
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UPCOMING 

EVENTS  

September  
 
 

 
 

SUNDAYS, 10:30 AM 
WORSHIP WILL CONTINUE 

IN-PERSON & LIVE 
STREAMED 

  
SATURDAY OUTDOOR 

WORSHIP  
(1st Saturday of the month) 

 
September 3rd, 5:00 PM 

 
Pancake Day Rally Breakfast 
Sunday, September 11th ï 
9:15 am. Blessing of 
Backpacks will take place 
during Worship Service.  
 
Please remember to share 
these events, planned for you, 
with family members and 
friends in the community.  
---------------------------------------- 

 
 

LOOKING AHEAD 
 

Confirmation Sunday 
October 16th ï during Worship 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

Trustees Meeting 
Monday, September 15th ï  
7:00 pm, via Zoom 
 
 

 

 
 
Please contact Michele Squibb 
squibbm14@gmail.com  
If you would like to sign up for 
flowers on the altar. The 
following dates are still 
available:  
 

November 8th 

November 13th 

November 27th 
December 18th 
December 25th 

 

 

 

-------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

 

 

Condolences to the family of 
Greg Goldhorn, who entered 
Godôs kingdom on Tuesday, 
June 28th 

 

 

 

 

 

 
KNOW SOMEONE WHO 
COULD USE A CARD? 

 
 

 
 

If you know someone who is 
sick or having surgery, 
please let us know.  Our 
dedicated members, Fran 
Maddalone, and Lynne 
Schrot, send cards to those 
who arenôt well.  So, please 
let us know and we will send 
a card to cheer them up or 
encourage them. 
 

Marilyn Bucher 

 

______________________ 
 

UPDATES TO UMCSO 
CHURCH DIRECTORY 

 

 
 

If you have any updated 
information or new 
emergency contacts, please 
get in touch with Marilyn 
Bucher or the office for 
updating.  
 
 
 
 

mailto:squibbm14@gmail.com
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SEPTEMBER BIRTHDAYS 
 

Kayla Francis  2 

Lisa Gaylor  2 

Mary Supino  2 

Kurt Conklin 3 
Jean Engel  4 

Jerry Rischway 6 
Colette Carpenter  8 

Cliff Cullum  10 

Jim Davis  11 

Daryl Francis  12 

Michael Stella  12 

Yana Shkoda  15 

Fran Maddalone  17 

Locksley Philips  21 

Inza Martinez  22 

Theresa Barnett  23 

Christopher Mannino  23 

Larry Magley  27 

Dorothy Zugner  27 

Daniel Pagano Jr. 28 

John Krueger  29 

Jim Matthews          29 

Shirley Townsend 30 
Bryson Reed-Stokes  30 
 

 
 

SEPTEMBER 
ANNIVERSARIES 

 
Lindsey & Derek Gilbert  10 

Kim & Bill Ryder  14 

Patty & Larry Robcke  18 

Gayle & John Spina  20 

 

 

Also special thanks to all our 
volunteers who so freely and 
willingly give of their time and 
talent in the name of the Lord! 
 

 

Choir 
Alex Shkoda 
Al & Alice Fennell  
Bev Goodman 
Lisa Latasa 
Beverly Martinez 
Marshall Moseley  
Hank & Lynne Schrot 
 
 

Altar Flowers 
Annette & Russ Reynolds 
Maxine Haigh 
Les Hazelton  
Daryl Lindholm 
 
 

Liturgists 
Annette & Russ Reynolds 
Lynne & Hank Schrot 
Marilyn Bucher 
Rachel Ward Pinto 
 

Choir 
Alex Shkoda 
Al & Alice Fennell  
Bev Goodman 
Lisa Latasa 
Beverly Martinez 
Marshall Moseley  
Hank & Lynne Schrot 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Communications & Chimes 
Mary Ferreira 
Marilyn Bucher 
Pastor Iwy 
 
 

Audio Visual 
Cliff Cullum 
Dylan Matthews 
Evan Yatri 
Joey Spina 
 
 

Ushers 
Annette Reynolds 
Debbie Vesuvio 
Dianne Benincasa 
Doreen Matthews 
Linda Hoernes 
Joy Santaroni 
Kathy Schiavi 
 
Hospitality 
Marilyn Bucher 
Maxine Haigh 
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SUNDAY SCHOOL CORNER 

 

ñLet the children come to me, and do not hinder them, for the kingdom of God  
belongs to such as these.ò  ~ Mark 10:14 

 

As summer draws to a close, we are excited to begin 
our Sunday School year in person!  We will kick off the 
year with a Rally Day Pancake Breakfast at 9:15 am 
on Sunday, September 11th.  We are truly grateful for 
the return of pancake chef extraordinaire -- Jack 
ñFlapjackò Casey.  After breakfast, children can meet 
their teachers, register for Sunday School and see their 
classrooms. The whole church family is welcome! 
 
During the Childrenôs Moment, Pastor Iwy will be 
helping the children get the year off to a positive and 

prayerful start with the ñBlessing of the Backpacks.ò  Parents and family members, 
please help your children remember to bring their backpacks to church for this special 
experience. 
 
We look forward to a new year of supporting and growing our Sunday School at Shrub 
Oak. Our goal is to teach our youth the good news of Jesus Christ so that they may one 
day go into the world as His hands and feet.   
 
If you or your children have been away from Sunday School due to the disruption of the 
past few years, we would love to have you back. Together, we can make a difference in 
our families, our community and our world. 
 
 
We wish you a blessed and safe school year! 
Yours in Christ, 
 

The Sunday School Teachers  
 

+  +  +  +  +  +  
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But those who wait on the Lord shall renew their strength. They shall mount up with 
wings like eagles, they shall run and not be weary, they shall walk and not faint.ò 
Isaiah 40:31 
  
WE are excited to begin our RE-campaign: 
 
REconnect with our church family and community 
REbuild relationships and faith foundations 
REnew our faith, recommitting our lives to Jesus Christ 
  
We will have an activity of the week.  There will be a question to guide us in 
reconnecting with one another during coffee hour and during the week. 
 
September 4th: wear your favorite color  
Question: Find out why it's their favorite color 
September 11th: wear something that expresses your interests/makes you unique 
Question: Ask someone about their interests/uniqueness. 
September 18th: Bring a friend to Church 
Question: Ask someone about why church is important to them? 
September 25th: everyone wear red (embracing connectivity as we move into the 
rebuild theme) 
Question: Ask what is their favorite part of UMCSO? What would like to see happen in 
church? 
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COMMUNITY SHARING & BAKED GOODS 

Saturday, October 1st, 10-3pm  

 

We are planning a Community Sharing & Baked 
Goods in the fall.  We would like this to be supported 
by the entire congregation so please sign up to help.  
This is a great opportunity to clean out your closet and 
donate slightly used items.   

If you could help with this event or have questions, 
please contact Annette Reynolds at 845-227-2376. 
There is a sign-up sheet in the GP Room.  

 

 
+  +  +  +  +  +  

 

 
KIDDIE POOL KICK BALL EVENT 

JULY 9th 

 

A Youth Kiddie Pool Kick Ball event was held on Saturday, July 19th at UMCSO.  We 
had 10 youth in attendance, including several youths from the Katonah UMC church. It 
was a great day in the sun with lots of laughs, smiles, and popsicles - ending with a tie 
game finish.   
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APPALACHIA SERVICE PROJECT 2022 
June 26th  

 

Katonah ASP packed up 33 people in 
June and headed to Greenbrier 
County, West Virginia to do amazing 
work on four homes for a week of 
service.  
 
The UMCSO church family sent Evan 
Yatri, Joey Spina, Cory Casey, Lisa 
Casey, and Russ Reynolds, and some 
of our non-member friends: Rebecca 
Keller, Noah Angelico, Edwin Anthony, 
Hans Scaria, and Garrett Wilson.  
 
The teams did a variety of jobs to make 
these homes warmer, safer, and drier 

for the wonderful families we served. The projects included: roofing, insulating, and 
siding homes, as well as building decks and ramps to help homeowners with mobility 
issues. It was an incredible year of growth for the Katonah ASP group, and we are so 
grateful for the continued support of UMCSO.  

Join us for a Kick-off Barbeque on Sunday, September 18th, at the Katonah UMC 
from 4:30 ï 7:00 pm.  It will be a change to learn more about our mission. RSVP to 
katonahasp@gmail.com by September 11th so that we can prepare ahead of time for 
those attending. 

 

  

mailto:katonahasp@gmail.com
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THE BIRTH OF THE COOPERATIVE PARISH 
Dianne Benincasa, Lay Member,  

Northern Westchester Cooperative Parish 
 

The goal of any Christian should never be to 
only find a church you like and sit in the back 
row. The goal should be to fully engage the 
mission, thus our Mission Statement here at 
UMCSO ends with ñMake Christôs love be 
known as we connect and serve others.ò The 
same goes for our Cooperative Parishes. 
 
I have realized over the past few years that 
engaged people are passionate people. They 
know what the mission is, they serve in it, and 
they live it out. Engaged groups advance and 
never stay the same, while disengaged groups 
will eventually dwindle. Yes, only God can 

bring growth. But he uses people who are engaged to do it.  Have you realized that many 
people get passionate about ñtheirò mission, not THE mission. Our mission is to unite with 
other churches as one big happy family. Lend a helping hand when needed and be 
supportive to their needs. We must support and stand by each other. 
 
My mother once told me that if you tell a child heôll never amount to anything, he will likely 
give up on the dream of college. Tell a child he can persevere and accomplish the tasks 
ahead of him, and he will most likely succeed. 
 
People both rise and descend to our level of expectations and the same is true of 
congregations. When you donôt expect people to do more than attend church, donôt be 
surprised if all they do is just attend church.  Our goal is to create an active group. Thus, 
the birth of the Cooperative Parish. Initially, you may remember it as the Liaison Committee, 
when I first spoke about it after the two Mahopac Methodist Churches closed. I was very 
upset by this and feel strongly about not seeing any more churches close. 
 
We initially had 5 Parishes, each parish had a pastor and a Liaison person. This year, we 
have been given an additional 6 churches; Drew UMC in Carmel, Katonah UMC, Purdys 
UMC, Brewster UMC, Mt. Kisco UMC and Croton UMC. The new structure unites us 
together as the Northern Westchester Cooperative Parish Council and will consist of clergy 
and lay representatives from each church. We will meet once a month to support and 
engage in ministry together that we cannot do as individual churches. 
 
Groups can be about you, whereas serving is never about youéitôs about serving God.  So 
letôs get our church families together. UNITE and be there for each other and our 
communities, but most of all to service our Lord.  


